From: Robert Rycroft (rrycroft) <rrycroft@umw.edu>
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 3:26 PM
To: Kristin Marsh (kmarsh) <kmarsh@umw.edu>
Subject: RE: FAQs Regarding the General Education Transition for Advising
 
Kristen,
 
I will attend Wednesday’s meeting.  The General Education committee has discussed the motion about WI/SI courses and we support it.
 
Bob
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